
Tony, Tony, Tony turn around…
This is real short, but I thought I’d share it. Two nights ago, we were sitting in our
hotel in Madrid during the last night before we left World Youth Day. St. Veronica’s
young people had gone out to the city and were a few minutes late for a prayer
gathering we were doing at a nearby plaza.  So,  the rest of  the Archdiocese of
Baltimore contingent did a fun little prayer to St. Anthony. Guess who showed up a
minute later…
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